
Patrick Martin Analyzes Biden’s Decision to Drop
Out and the Endorsement of Kamala Harris on
NBC Chicago
Monday, July 22, 2024

Patrick Martin, Executive Vice President of Cozen O’Connor Public Strategies, joined NBC-TV

Chicago to discuss President Biden’s recent decision to not seek reelection and his endorsement of

Vice President Kamala Harris to be the Democratic nominee.

Watch the interview here.
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